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Dear sirs, Is this another way to try to replace money lost by passing the new Habitat 

Conservation Plan? We are private land owners and do not support the new HCP 

plan. The state gave away the Elliott Forest that was to support schools in Oregon. 

We are not pleased with this new idea. We Do Not support this and it should not be 

put to a vote of the people.  


